



Thursday 4 September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope this letter finds you well and that you and your family have enjoyed a restful and joyful summer break. As we begin a new academic year, I would like to extend a very warm welcome back to all our returning families, and a special welcome to those joining our school community for the first time.

We are excited to start the new term with renewed energy and a continued commitment to providing the very best education and care for your children. Our staff have been working hard to prepare inspiring activities and supportive environments to promote all elements of The Poplar Promise.

This year, we will continue to focus on our enriched curriculum to promote personal development and a love for learning.

We value the partnership between home and school, and we know that working together is key to ensuring your child's success. Please keep an eye out for information shared on Class Dojo, as well as the weekly newsletters that contain key diary dates and other news. Our website is also full of useful information - <a href="Home Page">Home Page</a> - <a href="Poplar Farm School">Poplar Farm School</a>

If you have any questions or concerns at any point, please do not hesitate to contact us. We look forward to a fantastic year ahead.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Hodson Head Teacher